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LD 1149

I strongly oppose LD 1149. Voting is a RIGHT, and this measure would
disenfranchise voters and make it more difficult for them to cast a ballot. It is
designed to swing elections towards republicans. It is discriminatory and cynical. We
do not have a voter fraud problem in Maine. Voting should be easy for people,
because We the People are who our elected officials are meant to serve. Creating
barriers to voting goes against democracy.



